James Feenan

From: Connie Bunting <tccb@comcast.net> JUN 21 2073

Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2023 12:28 PM

To: pbscommissions P , i
Subject: Case AP 2023-0015 Kure Wellness - '

To whom it may concern...

My name is Tom Bunting. | live at 3501 Eastside Calpella Rd. Ukiah, roughly 75 yards from the Kure Dispensary.

Lake Mendocino Drive and Eastside Calpella road already have an abundance of automobile traffic. All of which drive
faster than the posted speed limit. Eastside Calpella, where | live, is already dangerous for any pedestrian (me and my
dog) which need to cross Eastside Calpella road several times a day, ie, to get my newspaper, mail, and daily walks to
the river. If this project is allowed, | am requesting more traffic law enforcement, or some traffic calming measure to
be implemented. The traffic is already a problem for the residents of Eastside Calpella road and any increase in the
traffic, especially by people using marijuana, is not acceptable..

Please oppose this change.

Thank you for your attention.

Tom Bunting
707 463 0493



